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I think that the single most imporant aspect of managing our transportation problems 
is to increase mass transit and allow all us to become less dependent on the automobile. 
It is the only thing that makes sense fiscally, and it is the only responsible response 
to the global warming crisis. Building a 12(!) lane bridge will not buy us anything. 
Studies have shown that commute time will not decrease drammatically, but that 
greenhouse 
gases will escalate dramatically. 
 
I am a resident of Clark County and work in Old Town Portland. I have ridden mass 
transit for almost 4 years and tried a variety of options with varied degrees of 
success. The C-Tran system is too limited for me, so I drive to the Delta Park MAX 
station and take the Yellow Line in. It is the most economical and time efficient 
option at the moment. 
 
I emphatically support the extension of the MAX into Clark County and would love 
to see it become a key component of our transit program. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tina Keller 
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